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December 28, 1998

Mr. Matt Fleischer
The New York Observer
54 East 64th Street
New York, New York 10021

Dear Matt:

Following up my phone message, left on your voice mail, enclosed is a copy of CIA's Letter to the
Editor, "An Appeal to Fairress: Revisit the Court of Appeals" -- which is thi iead Letter to the Editor
in today's New York Post. I sent you a copy, in draft, last week. The Post has reprinted the Letter in
i t s e n t i r e t y , w i t h t h e e x c e p t i o n o f o n e t h r o w . a w a y , i n t r o d u c t o r y s e n t e n c e � �

I was surprised that nothing appeared on the story in this week's Observer. please let me know what
the status ofyour story is. There ilre new -- and rather extraordinary -- developments to report relative
to our communications with incoming Attorney General Spitzer.

Regards.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

RE:

€Qas, €4lZsSa$s{L{
ELENA RUTH SASSOWE\ Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

Enclosure


